ORANGE-ALAMANCE POLICY ON LEAK ADJUSTMENTS

.

· A customer is allowed a 50% leak adjustment on their water bill.  This adjustment is allowed only once a year. (For example, if a customer had a leak on 6/22/09 and had another leak on 5/10/10, an adjustment would not be allowed.  The next adjustment would not be allowed until 6/23/10.)

· The customer must provide Orange-Alamance with a copy of the plumber’s bill or receipts for parts purchased to repair the leak or a letter from the person who repaired the leak explaining what he repaired and the date of the repair.

· The adjustment for the leak is not allowed until the usage has decreased to normal

usage.

